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Thank you Mr. Vice President.

The State of Palestine welcomes the distinguished delegation of Botswana and thanks them for their presentation of their national report.

At the outset, the State of Palestine would like to commend the Government of Botswana for the efforts its made to reduce poverty in the country.   

With that, the State of Palestine would like to make the following recommendations to Botswana:

1. To ensure that the right to education, which is a fundamental human right, is enshrined in its constitution and that the right to basic and further education for all, is protected. 
2. To enhance its social protection programme, in areas such as: targeting mechanisms, implementation procedures and coordination.
3. To extend a standing invitation to the special procedures mandate holders.

We wish Botswana a successful review.

I thank you Mr. Vice President.

